
Marc Burri           19.05.2022 

Motivation letter – Board Application 

 

Honorable SGMUNers,  

 

It was with pleasure that I first got knowledge of the SGMUN club at the HSG during the start 

week with the presentation of the different clubs. With my experience of having represented 

both Hungary and Switzerland at two different SUN conferences in Geneva during the past 

years, I joined the club wanting to experience more MUN events. 

It was also with pleasure that I finally took part at another MUN event with the SGMUN 

conference in November 2022. It was truly thrilling to have to debate again and to feel once 

again this whole MUN atmosphere during the debates and at the socials. Since then, I actually 

started to consider joining the SGMUN in a more serious way.   

Even though, being in my first year here in St Gallen and having to make sure that I do pass 

the year, I did not attend weekly MUN debates, I feel nevertheless motivated to join the Board 

for the next SGMUN conference. My wish is to take a more active role in this association and 

of course to get to know more people. Having spent close to two years in the army and having 

been an officer, I believe that I acquired some skills regarding language as well a working in a 

team that could prove themselves to be helpful. 

That is why, I would like to hereby apply for the position of Head of Socials. I feel motivated 

to involve myself more and to make sure everyone has a great time regarding socials. While 

waiting for your reply I thank you for having red my application. 

 

Kind Regards,  

Marc Burri 

 


